
 

 

Chisago County – New Election  

Equipment On Display 

The new voting system that will be used starting in 2018 will be on 
public display at: 

 Chisago County Government Center from July 2 - 
August 13  

 North Branch City Hall from July 5 - 27 

For more information about the new voting system you may 
contact the Chisago County Auditor-Treasurer’s Office by 
email at elections@chisagocounty.us by phone (651)213-
8500 or visit the County website 
http://www.chisagocounty.us 
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